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Father’s Day Assembly—Bankhouse and Greenpark 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bankhouse and Greenpark performed a 

lovely  assembly this morning to celebrate 

all the important men in their lives.     

Parents were treated to drinks and 

doughnuts afterwards.  

 

 

The confirmed date for sports day is Thursday 

11th July 1.00-3.30 for all pupils, EYFS,KS1 

and KS2,  at Old Rishworthians. We apologise 

for any inconvenience caused for the change 

of dates.  All parents are welcome to come 

along and cheer the  children on.  

 

Tropical World 

Calder class had a great day out on Monday on their 

visit to Tropical World and Roundhay Park.  

They had fun looking at Blue Morpho butterflies, Fruit 

bats and crocodiles and even managed to picnic in 

the park despite the weather! 



Mon 17th June  Karate after school club 

Tues 18th June  Bankhouse trip to Cannon Hall Farm 

 Schools Tour of Yorkshire cycling event 

 Year 5 to Copley Mill House 

 Racket sports after school club 

Weds 19th June  Y4 swimming 

 Family Learning—Modroc 

 Hudds Town after school club 

 EYFS cooking after school club 

 Reading club—after school 

Thurs 20th June   

Fri 21st June  SOW— Springwood 

 Dress Down Day—FOCSA bottle donations 

 KS2 Athletics @ Ryburn 

     What's happening in school week beginning 17th June 2019 
Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each class 

Northdene 97 0 

Bankhouse 97 0 

Greenpark 98 1 

Riverwood 98 2 

Springwood 98 1 

Calder 97 1 

Lydbrook 97 0 

Woodhouse 96 2 

 

UNIFORM 

Please ensure that all 

uniform, P.E kit, coats 

etc  are clearly labelled 

with your childs name. 

The lost property bucket 

is overflowing with un-

marked items of clothing! 

School meals Payment - Please can we ask that all 

dinner money is paid promptly this half term.  

Administratively it is our busiest time and if we 

can save some time by not sending out reminders 

it would be a great help. 

Full term is £77 / £2.20 a day. Your help 

would be appreciated. 

New Menu Cards 

Over the next couple of weeks we will be 

sending home the new menu cards for Sep-

tember.  Please can you make sure all cards 

are clearly marked with name and your 

child’s new class.  We will send home paper 

copies for parents to keep for their own 

records. If we can have a quick turnaround 

it would be greatly appreciated – just an-

other big job to collate this half term!!  

The building next door to the school is currently being converted into new 
business space. As such I need to make you aware that various works will be 
taking place which may affect parking and walkways. The new owners have 
asked for your understanding whilst the works are taking place. Please allow 
their contractors free access by not parking in front of his building or main 
entrance. 

After School Clubs 

We like to see the children enjoy-

ing the after school clubs and try to offer as many as 

possible to suit all interests. If your child is unable to 

attend their chosen club could you please contact 

school before the activity in order for us to advise 

the relevant adults. 

FOCSA 

 

The Summer Fair will be 

held on Friday 28th June, 

2pm.—4pm. We would 

be grateful for donations  

for the Tombola as well 

as toys and books. Thank 

you for all your support. 


